The V ISION

“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...” Proverbs 29:18

The Delmas School Burns

The Delmas School is
located in the hills
above Port-au-Prince. It
is in a densely populated
area where thousands
of people live in crowd-
ed conditions. It is one
of our smaller schools
where about 80 chil-
dren attend. It is in a
strategic part of the
city for ministry.
Recently, a fire started
in a nearby home, and
it spread to the school.
Now, a major portion of
the school will have to
be rebuilt and the roof
will need to be replaced.

We have a local con-
struction engineer who
is helping us on various
projects. We have asked
him to evaluate the
damage and give us a
plan to rebuild the
school. We are ready to
move forward, but we
need your help to get
started. We want to
begin with a starter
fund of $5,000. Your
support is greatly
appreciated.

The fire not only
affected the building, it
ruined the things that
were inside the school.

Books, school materi-
als, desks and other
supplies were ruined by
the fire, smoke and the
water from putting out
the fire. The Delmas
School needs much
work to be ready to
receive the school chil-
dren again.

Right now, the chil-
dren are meeting for
classes inside the small
church. Your support
will help us rebuild the
school in a timely man-
ner and provide the
Delmas children with a
good education.

Sponsorship
Is The Best
Way To Help

Pictured below is Nelta
Pierre. She is holding a
gift package from her
sponsor, vitamins and a
solar light for her
home. These lights can
be charged during the
day and used at night
for up to 10 hours.

You can sponsor a
child for $35 per month.
Your gifts are tax
deductible. Sponsorship
provides tuition, meals
at school and the oppor-
tunity to see a doctor.
You will find children
who need your help at
missiontohaiti.org

Our next Mission Team will be June 1 - 8




Partnership In Missions

The Team At Work

Alix Belleview is one of our older sponsored children. His family's home was
destroyed by the earthquake. Afterwards, they built a small home made of
castoff wood and tin. Most native homes are made of mud and sticks. Roofs are
often made of thatch or light tin. A hard rain and storms can ruin one of these
little houses. Last year, we began building a new home for Alix and his family.
The house was completed up to the roofline. Last month, the April Mission
Team completed the construction and added a new white rubber roof. The white
roofing will decrease the heat in the house by about 15 degrees. New doors are
being installed now so that the family can move in soon. Thank you for helping
us make this new home a reality. It will be a blessing to the Belleview family.

Joe And
Wendy

Joe and Wendy Jones
are longtime friends of
Mission To Haiti. They
operate Covenant
Trucking in Youngsville,
North Carolina. They
came to serve with the
April Mission Team.
Joe and Wendy person-
ally raised the funds to
provide food for 200
families. We appreciate
all that Joe and Wendy
do for the work in
Haiti. Your support is
greatly appreciated.
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If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Sr.
Mission To Haiti

P.O. Box 523157

Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516

Email: info@missiontohaiti.org

Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org
Established 1981

Applications for Team Ministry are on our website at www.missiontohaiti.org




